
2024 British GT Championship 

Round 1&2 Oulton Park 30TH March – 1ST April 2024 

Bulletin 14 
 

 

Further to the Driver Briefing Notes (Bulletin 6) 18. Safety Car 

Teams and drivers are reminded that the safety car lights WILL NOT BE turned off signifying the end of the safety car 

procedure until after T13. 

In the event that the Safety Car lights appear to be extinguished prior to T13, cars are required to remain within the 

safety car procedure regulations until confirmation that safety car is “in this lap” is confirmed on the radio/and or 

TSL timing screen. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Peter Daly 

Series Race Director 

Licence International 10684 


